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Senator Boyle is working to make sure that seniors don't become victims of scams.  That's why he is hosting a Senior
Scam Prevention Forum on   at the Deer Park VFW Hall. July 9th

According to the FBI, seniors are targeted by con artists because of their "nest eggs" and

excellent credit.  

Details of the event are below:
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If you have any questions or would like further information please feel free to contact

Senator Boyle's District Office at (631) 665-2311.

tel:%28631%29%20665-2311

